
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We took part in the Annual Pupil 

Voice Conference which was held at 

Berwick Academy. There were 

pupils there from across the 

Berwick Partnership. We discussed 

what made a good school council. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


